
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

We are excited to let you know that the children in Helen and Taz's 

family groups will be having their Christmas Party on Tuesday 14th 

December 2021.  

 

The children in Liz, Kasheesa and Anjeeta's family group will be having 

their party on Thursday 16th December 2021. 

 

Children in Daises will have Christmas celebration snacks each day.  

 

Your child can wear his or her own ‘party’ clothes to school that day but 

please ensure that they are appropriate to wear all day and out at 

playtime. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Bloomsbury Staff 


